
NOTICE TO RACERS 

 “E” and “K” Marks 

 

“E” Mark has been repaired and placed into the position normally occupied by “K” 

mark.   

Revised race sheets will be issued to show these changes. 

This now means that all race courses are again available to us. 

SUMMARY: 

“K” position—occupied by “E” mark 

“E” position-occupied by “K” mark. 

 

John Brewster 

Race/Regatta Chairperson 

July 27, 2021 


